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Mission Trips 2014

Mission trip to Liberia, West Africa
Date: March 15-24

Cost: $2400 inclusive of travel, lodging, food and mission

Serving children and teens with special needs, the team will assist the mis-
sion of My Heart’s Appeal Inc. MHA was begun in 1996 by Lovetie Major and
now serves a group of these individuals monthly in a respite ministry similar to
Hannah’s Promise. The team will be serving in the ministry as well as helping to
do preparations for a new vocational center. The week will also be a time to cel-
ebrate with a walk for National Down Syndrome week. If you would like to know
more, please come to an information meeting Sunday, October 27, 5:00 p.m. in the
South Conference room, or contact team leader Dr. Arthur Richardson at IBMI@
sbcglobal.com or 317-6909.

Mission trip to Potter’s House Guatemala City, Guatemala
Date: June 1-8
Cost: $1600

This will be the 5th team to serve at Potter’s House from Church of the Ser-

vant. - This youth and adult team will serve the people in the dump community
where 16,000 people live and work in the center of the city.

The team will do a construction project, go on prayer walks, present VBS, and
learns so much about how to change the direction of poverty in the lives of these
families. There are many great testimonies in our congregation about this trip. For
more information, contact Pat McGarrity at 990-2265.

CHRISTMAS
GRACE

Sponsor a family
this Christmas

Bring Gifts By December Ist
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Church of the Servant
Family, Friends and
Neighbors

Deer Creek Elementary School
wants to say “THANK YOU?” for all the
Box Tops you gave us last year. To-
gether we raised $4,870.87! That's ex-
tra money our principal and teachers can
use for library books, music instruments,
art supplies, PE equipment, iPads and
apps and other things our budget doesn't
quite cover. We hope you will continue
to help us this year by putting your Box
Tops in the coffee can at the missions ki-
osk. Once again, we thank you for your
support!

Christmas Grace
Begins in November!

On November 3, profiles will be avail-
able showing details on a child, family, young
person, or senior adult who would love to
receive a gift this year. Most profiles have
two suggestions listed in all different price
ranges. This is a great way for a family,
Sunday school class or small group to work
on a mission project together as you shop
and wrap gifts. There will be helpful infor-
mation and people at the Christmas Grace
table all throughout November. Gifts must
be returned by Sunday, December 1 so the
agencies can distribute them by Christmas.
If you have any questions please contact
Susy Wilson at scoxwilson@aol.com.





